
  
Ohio State Highway Patrol Retirees’ Association 

2023 Annual Meeting and Luncheon – Saturday, October 21, 2023 
 
 
To all retirees, widows, associate civilian members, associate sworn members, honorary 
members, active personnel, and invited guests. Guests are encouraged to invite other retirees. 
 
Announcing the Retirees’ Association 48th Annual Meeting and Banquet. The event will be 
held on Saturday, October 21, 2023, at the Embassy Suites Columbus, 2700 Corporate 
Exchange Drive, Columbus, OH 43231 (Near IS-270 and Cleveland Ave.)  
 
This is a buffet luncheon at the reduced cost of $20.00 per person, $40.00 per couple; the price 
includes Hors d' oeuvres, carved prime rib, stuffed chicken breast, traditional green salad, 
roasted red skin potatoes, fresh vegetable medley, bread service with assorted cheesecakes 
and apple pie, beverage service (no bar). Attire will be Business Casual. OSHPRA is proud to 
offer this event to our attendees at a reduced cost. 
 
ALL WIDOWS OF FORMER MEMBERS ARE GUESTS OF THE ASSOCIATION.  
 
Times 
10:30 a.m. Doors Open  
11:00 a.m. OSHPRA Fourth Quarter Business Meeting 
11:30 a.m. Social Time 
12:00 p.m. Luncheon 
1:00 p.m. Program, retiree’s memorial service, installation of officers and door prizes.  
 
Reservations 
 
All money must be received by Thursday, October 12th. Complete the reservation form, detach, and 
return with a check made payable to: Ohio State Highway Patrol Retiree’s Association. Mail to: 
OSHPRA Luncheon, 1900 Polaris Pkwy., Suite 201, Columbus, Ohio 43240-4037. 
 
Please contact 2nd Vice President Ginny Fogt at gfogt185@gmail.com if you have any 
questions. 
 
Cut and return bottom section only! 

___________________________________________________________  
 

2023 Annual Luncheon Reservation 
WIDOWS ARE GUESTS – NO CHARGE 

Name - Please print (FOR MORE NAMES WRITE ON BACK) 
 

 Cost: $20.00/per person  

                                                                                                                  Cost: $40.00/per couple 
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